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We continue to represent Young Consulting LLC (“Young Consulting”) located at 3200 Windy 
Hill Road SE, Suite 1400W, Atlanta, GA 30339, and write to supplement our August 26, 2024 
notice to your office on behalf of Young Consulting and its data owner customers (“Data 
Owners”). This notice may be supplemented with any significant new facts learned subsequent to 
its submission. By providing this notice, Young Consulting and their customers do not waive any 
rights or defenses regarding the applicability of Maine law, the applicability of the Maine data 
event notification statute, or personal jurisdiction. 

On or about August 26, 2024, Young Consulting began providing written notice of this event to 
certain individuals identified through its investigation with personal information involved in this 
event. Thereafter, Young Consulting completed a comprehensive data mining review of the 
involved information and continued to work with Data Owners to determine additional address 
information for individuals impacted by the event. On January 28, 2025, based on that information, 
Young Consulting mailed additional notifications to individuals with whom personal information 
was involved in this event. Young Consulting continued to work with Data Owners to identify 
additional address information, and on April 11, 2025, continued to mail written notice of this 
event to approximately two hundred seventy (270) Maine residents. The personal information that 
could have been subject to unauthorized access includes name, Social Security number, tax ID 
number, and health information. 


